
Vernon’s Weekly Newsletter

Friday, April 17, 2020 

Upcoming Events and Calendar Dates

Monday, April 20h – Friday, April 24th

Home-Based Distance Learning
• K-2 Classrooms via SeeSaw

• 3-8 Classrooms via Google Classroom
Look for emails and information from your student’s teacher(s) 
to connect you and your student to their online learning 
platform.  

Thursday, April 23rd – Superhero Variety Show via this link at 
10:00AM

Tuesday, May 6th – Virtual PTA Meeting – 5:45-7:30pm

From Ms. Tatiana Bruce – SUN Coordinator 
If you or someone you know is in need of supports during the 
COVID19 outbreak, please reach out to me. I am able to 
support with a variety of needs for families during this 
unprecedented time.  You can email me at  
tatianab@selfenhancement.org

Home-Based Distance Learning 
resources for families are linked to 
this Portland Public School’s page.
Here you will find all the information 
you need regarding teaching and 
learning that will carry student’s until 
the end of the school year.

Here is the link to the Vernon K-8 School Counseling Resources 
Webpage. We are here to support. 

I Believe, I Belong, I Become.  Come Grow With Us

Jen Goslin - K-5 School Counselor
Hilary Gourneau - K-5 Counseling Intern
Laura Benice – Middle School Counselor
Audrienne Manansala – Middle School Counseling Intern

https://banyangloballearning.wordpress.com/2020/03/27/shelter-in-place-superheroes-bgls-new-livestream-event-thursday-4-2-at-10am-pacific/?fbclid=IwAR2eCuW_C7uWQMMt-EUfRwbozGDb93fuaHbI2h6sTuyoI3VNi8pFygLjbgA
mailto:tatianab@selfenhancement.org
https://www.pps.net/hd
https://vernonschoolcounseling.weebly.com/


Coronavirus Updates
This link will take you to the PPS Coronavirus-
COVID19 page.  On this page you will find 
links to many resources for supports, 
information how the district is responding to 
the virus and ways that you can support, 
including a link to the Corona Virus Relief 
Fund.   A new link has been added from the 
department for Student Success and Health 
with links to many of their departments that 
are available to support students and families 
during this unprecedented time.

Hello Vernon Community! Please mark your calendars for our first VIRTUAL PTA MEETING to be held on 
Wednesday May 6th from 545-730pm. Standby for a link to the meeting posted on Facebook and in a 
school wide email.  Key agenda items include:  identifying new officers for next year's PTA Board, 
reviewing a proposed budget for 2020-2021, and discussing the addition of an provision in our Standing 
Rules to accommodate exceptional circumstances like the ones we are currently experiencing. The 
board will also share some of our ongoing discussions about supporting families in our community who 
are especially affected by Covid-19.

As mentioned, the Vernon PTA is seeking new Board Members for next year for  the following positions:
• President
• Vice President
• Treasurer (2)
• Families of Black Students Liaison
• Las Familias Liaison
• MYP 6th -8th Grade Coordinator(s)
Being part of the Board is immensely rewarding. Please consider a position if you are passionate about 
supporting all students at Vernon, bringing our community together, and making great things happen for 
our kids. If  you have new ideas and a vision for our community and you want to learn more about what 
your children are learning at Vernon and how Vernon teachers and staff work with them during the day, 
then being on the PTA Board is where you can have a presence and insight. The single best way to really 
understand and support our children and our community is to join the PTA, and this year we really need 
you!

I encourage you all to please take some time to consider what you have to offer this amazing 
community. We are going to need some strong new leaders to take the helm and lead the PTA into 
another great year next fall.  Feel free to email, text or call me! ptapresident@pm.me 503.869.9799 
Thank-you! Casey Clark PTA President

https://www.pps.net/coronavirus
https://fundforpps.org/cv19relief
https://sites.google.com/pps.net/ssh-covid19/home


VERNON PROUD
What does the President of the PTA do?

From Casey Clarke – Current President of Vernon PTA

The role of the President on the PTA Board is largely one of being a point-person for the Board and the 
PTA members. As President, I keep tabs on PTA events, help organize logistics, stay in touch with PTA 
Committees, organize agendas for our Board and General meetings, and work closely with the Treasurers 
to stay informed about PTA finances. I also stay in touch with our other Board members to hear about 
what thoughts, needs and questions may be coming in from their spheres of the Vernon Community, and 
liaise with the Vernon administration on a regular basis as well.  I spend about 5 hours a week working on 
PTA-related matters, maybe a bit more during the busy times of year. Mostly I fit this work in the 
evenings or early mornings, and find it manageable even with my two jobs. 

Each President who has taken on this role has done things in their own way, with their own style, and 
made meaningful impacts. There are a handful of things that you will have to get done as President--but 
Vernon has a supportive and engaged community, and our robust volunteer and membership base and 
uniquely large Board will be there to help you! It truly is a team effort, and as President you are there to 
bring your personal vision to support our children and community to the medium of what is a very 
impactful organization. There is no more direct means to have a direct impact on our children's 
educational experience, and really know what is going on with your children’s education than by joining 
the PTA Board.  It is a truly rewarding experience!

Leap Into 9th Grade

Leap into 9th Grade prepares incoming ninth 
grade students to excel in high school by 
building a foundation for success before 
starting high school. Families can register
students online. Leap will take place at PPS’  
eight high schools June 24 – July 15 and at 
Benson July 6 – 24, from 9:00 am- 12:30 pm. 
Please note that programming dates are 
subject to change due to social distancing 
guidance updates. 

Please reach out to Ms. Benice with questions 
at lbenice@pps.net. 

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSeq_frMROd9qo-ZJd8EMycrEfx9Hn70kE9AeshHnWHS6f2Z_A/viewform
mailto:lbenice@pps.net



